
Dear Mayor & Council,  
 
For the March 6th Minto Council Meeting, please include a delegation from the Clifford and District 
Horticultural Society.  As President, I have been asked to request that a sign saying “Clifford” or 
“Welcome to Clifford” be installed at each of the other three entrances to Clifford.  The two large signs 
have been landscaped and planted with flowers to beautify our town and we would like to do a more 
modest planter or planting to welcome visitors and residents coming from the other three 
directions.  My remarks will probably take 5 minutes, 10 minutes max if there are questions.   
  
Regards, 
Vic Palmer 
Clifford & District Horticultural Society 


